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“As mutually desired, the Hamilton Waterfront Trust team welcomes the 

imminent arrival of amicable and productive dialogue with City Staff 

respecting the future path of management of all of our much loved and 

managed operations.” 

 

Bernie Mueller, Chair 

Werner Plessl, Executive Director 

Hamilton Waterfront Trust 


